
Meeting between Staff of the Federal Reserve Board and Representatives of the 
Bank Policy Institute 

October 15, 2021 
 
Participants:  Mark Van Der Weide, Charles Gray, Sophia Allison, and Gavin Smith (Federal 

Reserve Board)  
 

John Court, Ed Hill, and Dafina Stewart (Bank Policy Institute); Paul Hubble and 
Jeremy Newell (Covington)  
 

Summary:  Staff of the Federal Reserve Board met with representatives of the Bank Policy 
Institute (BPI).  During the meeting, BPI representatives discussed the Proposed Guidelines for 
Evaluating Account and Services Requests at Federal Reserve Banks (“Account Access 
Guidelines”).  BPI representatives were supportive of the proposed Account Access Guidelines 
and discussed a few areas of the proposed guidelines on which they have provided written 
comments to the Board. 


